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September 23, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Wireless Bureau Applications
P.O. Box 358130
Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5130

Re: Application for Assignment of Licenses for 900 MHz SMR Stations
from Motorola Communications and Electronics, Inc., to FCI 900, Inc.

To the Commission:

On behalf of Motorola Communications and Electronics, Inc., electronically transmitted
herewith is an application on FCC Form 603 requesting Commission consent to the above-
referenced assignment of licenses.

This application is one of a set of three applications associated with a transaction involving
the assignment of 900 MHz SMR licenses from Motorola, Inc., and certain subsidiaries to FCI 900,
Inc.  The parties respectfully request that these applications be processed at the agency as a group.

If you have questions concerning the assignor’s portion of this application, please contact the
undersigned.  If you have questions concerning the assignee’s portion, please contact:

James Wheaton
Manager, Compliance
FCI 900, Inc.
2001 Edmund Halley Drive
Reston, VA 20191
Telephone:  (703) 433-4000
Fax:  (703) 433-4035

Note:  As directed by FCC staff, the parties respectfully request that the Commission
not modify the information in its licensing databases or issue new authorizations to reflect the
assignment or a change in the name of the licensee until the parties jointly notify the FCC of
the consummation of the assignment.
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The filing fee, along with a completed Form 159 remittance advice worksheet, will be
submitted in accordance with FCC rules.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/

Karen A. Kincaid
Counsel for Motorola, Inc.


